
Eckoff, Michael 

From: Eckoff, Michael 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 8:02 AM 
To: 'Karen Violet'; 'kav55@aol.com' 
Subject: Picking up CESQG waste 

Hello Ms. Violet and Mr . Patterson, 

I inspected a small paint shop that stated Oils Unlimited picks up its waste paint/thinner. The facility did not 
have a record of this and the owner stated he paid the driver in cash. I asked the owner if the driver knew it 
was waste paint/thinner and he stated he did. Your records show you picked up used oil from this facility on 
two separate occasions in 2011, although the owner stated he does not generate used oil. I asked him why he 
signed the receipt for the used oil pick up if he doesn't generate used oil and he stated he simply didn't read 
the receipt. 

For your information, you must request permission from FDEP in order to pick up CESQG waste. If you wish 
to continue this practice please contact me and I will provide more details. 

Thank you, 

Michael Eckoff 
Environmental Specialist 
Solid and Hazardous Waste Compliance Enforcement 
FDEP - Central District 
(407) 897-4308 
Fax (850) 412-0488 
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